
For more information, visit www.census.abs.gov.au/help or call 1800 181 227

If your household is selected for the 
Census Test, you’ll get a letter with 
instructions on how to complete online 
or a paper form. 

Your participation in the Census Test will 
help us improve the next Census in 2026. 

Census Household Form

The Census Test is on Tuesday 5 August 2025 


